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Water Shut Off  

• To minimize leaks and frozen pipes, please shut off the water supply at your 
house before you leave.  You should have a water shut off as part of your 
plumbing system, and if you do not have one, you need to install one.   

• Do not use the EAR water meter/valve to shut off the water at your house.   
 

Water Outages 

• Be prepared:  have extra water for emergencies (drinking water and extra water 
to flush the toilet, 5 – 20 gallons) at your house in case there is a water outage.   
 

Work on plumbing 

• Before you work on your plumbing, contact EAR first!    

• Do not do any work on EAR water lines.  

•  If EAR water lines are damaged by you or your contractor, you will be 
responsible for the cost of repairs. 
 

Snow Removal 

• Our cabins are in the high mountains we can get lots of snow, sometimes many 
inches in one storm.   

• Be prepared: If it has been snowing, you may not have access to all roads in EAR 
when you arrive or you may be snowed in until the plows can get to you.  During 
these times, there may be power outages (NORA). 

• We have a contractor for snow removal though we are not his only clients. Snow 
will be plowed as soon after a storm as possible.  Plowing initiates when 8 inches 
of snow has fallen or is anticipated. 

 
Please participate 

• Your EAR board are all volunteers.  We spend a tremendous amount of time and 
effort attending to the needs of the EAR community.   

• You can help by promptly sending in your votes and proxies, or better yet, 
attending the annual meeting each Labor Day weekend.   

• Be sure we have your current cell number, mail, and email addresses so we can 
communicate with you.   

• We also need volunteers to help with everything from our water and road 
systems to administrative business and special interests, like the Firewise 
program, wood chipping, etc. 

 
 
 


